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7 December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Whole School - Arrangements for the End of Term 
 
I would like to draw your attention to the following arrangements for the end of term.  The last 
day of term will be Friday 18 December 2020.  Please note that the school closes early and 
students will be dismissed in a staggered manner at 12:10pm for Years 9, 12 and 13, 
12:15pm for Years 7 and 10, 12:20pm for Years 8 and 11. 
 
Periods 1 and 2 will run as normal and period 3 will be a tutor session where our end 
of term assembly will be shared virtually.  This year the theme is about resilience in 
these challenging times.  Please note that students are expected to wear full school 
uniform on the last day of term – only those with PE on a Friday Period 1 or 2 should 
be in school PE kit. 
  
The spring term begins on Monday 4 January 2021. 
 
I hope that students enjoy a well-deserved rest over the festive period and thank you for your 
support this term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 


